M Gmail

FRRS 2021 White Ballot Verification and Validation

1 message

Wed, Mar 17, 2021 at 7:22 PM

Dear FRRS Board

This is the official FRRS 2021 White Ballot Verification and Validation statement. There were no responses to the
post card mailings for the White Ballot notification. The incumbent Directors shall be sworn into office again in July
2021.

Please let me me know if you have any questions and thank you for your continued service.

"Your 2021 Election Committee thanks you and is Proud to Serve the FRRS & WPRM."

Sincerely,

Matthew S. Shuman - FL 1948

FRRS 2021 Nomination & Election Committee - Chair

election@wplives.org

FRRS 2021 Nomination & Election Committee

FRRS 2021 Election Committee Members:

Matthew Shuman - FL 1948 - Chair
Ann Morningstar — L 1967 - Co-Chair
Debbie Shuman - FL 1948 - Clerk/Catering Facilitator to the Election Committee





